
Mai Vang - Re: 32 Wheeler St S.Ladwig Ltr 2-20-12.doc 

  
Good Afternoon,  
 
I apologize if I made a mistake but I received the Fire Certificate of Occupancy Approval with Corrections 
Letter (attached) in the mail on February 7th 2012- which remedied the deficiencies outlined in the Appeal.   
When I  filled out the appeal form in the office of the city clerk a week prior,  I was told the Inspection I 
had scheduled on February 6th would be put on hold until after the Appeal Meeting on the February 14th.   
 I then received the attached approval letter in the mail on February 7th stating the Fire C of O. had been 
approved.  I was not aware or informed that I needed to contact your office in the case the deficiencies were 
remedied before the appeal date- as they had been.  I apologize for any confusion, and would have been in 
attendance at the Appeal Meeting on February 14th but believed the deficiencies in question had been 
remedied per the C of O approval letter I received prior to the Appeal meeting on the 14th.   Please let me 
know if I need to do anything further. 
 
Thanks, 
Matt 
 
 
 

From: Mai Vang <Mai.Vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
To: matthewphladwig@yahoo.com  
Cc: FireSupervisor.po1.maild@ci.stpaul.mn.us; William Beumer <William.Beumer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, February 20, 2012 2:10 PM 
Subject: 32 Wheeler St S.Ladwig Ltr 2-20-12.doc 

 
 Hello Mr. Ladwig, 
See attached letter in the above matter. 
  
  
  
  

Mai Vang 
City Council Offices 
Direct: 651-266-8563 
Office: 651-266-8560 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 
 

From:    Matthew Ladwig <matthewphladwig@yahoo.com>
To:    Mai Vang <Mai.Vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Date:    2/20/2012 4:46 PM
Subject:    Re: 32 Wheeler St S.Ladwig Ltr 2-20-12.doc
CC:    "FireSupervisor.po1.maild@ci.stpaul.mn.us" <FireSupervisor.po1.maild@ci....
Attachments:   C of O Approval letter0001.pdf
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